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P7 Residential Trip to Ardentinny Centre  

 

Dear P7 Parent/Carer, 

As you are well aware, the Primary 7 Residential Trip to Ardentinny on Monday 25th - Friday 

29th April is fast approaching. I know the children, and the adults attending, are looking 

forward to the visit. I can confirm that the adults accompanying the children on their visit to 

Ardentinny will be Mrs Macleod, Miss Hood and I.  

Many thanks for returning your child’s medical consent form. These are now being forwarded 

on to Ardentinny Centre. If your child requires any medication for the trip, we would ask that 

you drop this off at the School Office on the morning of departure where you will be asked to 

complete a permission form. All medication will be looked after by the adults with the 

exception of inhalers which children should have on them at all times. It is advisable to 

send your child with more than one inhaler in the event that one becomes lost.  

In terms of spending money, those of you who made it along to the parental information 

session will know that there is not a great deal to buy at Ardentinny. We would therefore ask 

that pupils bring no more than £8.00 with them to spend on treats or souvenirs.  

On the day of departure to Ardentinny we will leave Udston at 9.15am and travel to Gourock 

where we will catch the Western Ferry to Dunoon. We should arrive at Ardentinny at 

approximately 12 noon. We will leave Ardentinny on Friday 29th April at 12 noon and should 

arrive back at Udston in time for school finishing at 3.00pm. As pupils will have their 

suitcases, it would be a good idea for an adult to collect them from the school on this day.  

If you do not already, I would advise ‘following’ our official school Twitter account as we will 

be posting daily updates and photographs. You will find us by searching on Twitter for 

‘udston_primary’.  

I hope that the above information has been useful. In the meantime, please do not hesitate 

to contact the school if you have any further questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Turnbull 


